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Marc Evans <mpeusa@msn.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 11:49 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

I do not agree that the proposal for 10:1 leverage to be the maximum amount allowed for forex
traders in the U.S.

I trade forex and believe this proposal to be unfair.

Thank ~/ou.

Marc Evans


